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Verse of the Year: Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, baptising them in the name of the 
Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you. 
And behold I am with you always to the end of the age. Matthew 28:19-20 

TODAY SUNDAY 19TH JANUARY 2025  
10.20am: Pre-Service Prayer Meeting  
10.30am: Morning Worship: Jonny Hope “Loving the Unlovely” 

Locking Up This Week: Ruth Cuthbert 

Monday
7.30pm Ladies Planning Meeting

Tuesday
11.00am CoffeeStop@TCF
6.00pm Unlimited 

Wednesday 
	 	 1.30pm	 Daytime House Group 

7.30pm	 Evening House Group 

Thursday
10.00am Chattabox 
5.00pm Jesus And Me

NEXT WEEK SUNDAY 26TH JANUARY 2025  
10.20am: Pre-Service Prayer Meeting  
10.30am: Morning Worship: Pete Goulding “Loving People” 

	 	 	 Locking Up Next Week: Carol Hope 

Email: church@tanterton.org.uk 

mailto:church@tanterton.co.uk


Website: www.tanterton.org.uk 

Ladies’ Meeting is Tomorrow 
The next ladies’ evening is 7.30pm this Monday, 20th January when the ladies will be planning the 
programme for 2025. Looking forward to seeing as many ladies as possible as we plan an 
interesting programme for this year.

Fulwood Farmers' Market with Fairtrade  
The first Fulwood Farmers' Market with Fairtrade of 2025 will be held on Saturday 25th January from 
9.30am-1pm at Fulwood Methodist Church, Watling Street Road, PR2 8EA. Come and stock up on fresh 
local produce and Fairtrade products browse the “New to You” stalls and stay for a drink and a snack. For 
further information phone 07813 870641. Or check ww.fulwoodmethodist.org.uk 

General Offerings  
We do not take up a collection at TCF but if you are a regular attender, we would encourage you to 
remember to worship God also by giving your tithes and offerings to the work of God in the church. If you 
are a visitor with us and would like to make an offering, there is an offering box in the wall at the back of 
the main hall. 

Gift Aid 
Did you know that if you pay income tax then without any additional cost to you your gift could be worth 
an extra 25% to the church? This additional amount is available if the gift is given as 'Gift Aid'. There is no 
long-term obligation or set amount. Please talk to Paul Earnshaw if you would like to participate. 

Prayer	   
If you have any prayer or pastoral needs, we now have a dedicated email address which is 
pastoral@tanterton.org.uk  
After the morning service, there will be 2 people at the front of the church, who would be happy to pray 
with you. If you would like prayer, please go and speak to them. 

http://www.tanterton.org.uk
mailto:pastoral@tanterton.org.uk

